
NEWS RELEASE 
New Girls’ Basketball League Being Formed for Girls in Grade 4 to 6 
Timmins, September 11, 2012:   

Ted Weltz, Principal at O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School is excited about 

offering a new Girls’ Basketball League, starting September 26 and going until 

December 5 (10 weeks).   

The Girls’ Basketball League is designed for girls in grades 4 to 6, and will last for 1 hour 

each week. 

Ted Weltz, OICS Principal, commented “We are very happy to 

develop a new Girls’ Basketball League, designed for girls in 

grades 4 to 6.  We are looking forward to developing the 

basketball skills of young girls.  All girls in grade 4 to 6 are 

encouraged to register.  No previous basketball skills are 

required.  What is important is be active, learn how to play on a 

team, and most importantly have lots of fun.” 

Mr. Weltz is also looking for coaching volunteers to come 

forward. 

The registration fee of $50.00 includes the game jersey.  For more information please call 

Ted Weltz at 705-264-6555. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


